
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Development Management 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ       9 June 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
150 Loudoun Road, London NW8 0DH 
 
Please find enclosed an Application for a Lawful Development Certificate in connection with  
the supply and fit of a spiral wine cellar only to be located below an existing basement floor in  
a single family dwelling at the above address. 
 
Enclosed with this Application are four copies of the completed Application forms, four copies  
of  the site location plan and four copies of drawing 531 P01/SWC showing the existing  
basement floor and proposed location of the wine cellar and a cheque in the sum of £87.50  
 
Please let me know if you require further information to determine this Application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Damian Maguire 
 
Encl. 
cc. Mr and Mrs Grimm 
 


